

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

Monday 9th October 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

## **UN Day Celebrations**

As part of SMA's commitment to Global Citizenship and Courageous Advocacy, we will be celebrating UN Day on Tuesday 24th October. In the lead up to it, children across the school will be learning about the important role the UN plays in protecting the world we live in and how it continually strives to help make the world a better place for future generations.

As part of the celebrations, we would like to invite your child to join us in dressing up to represent one or more of the member countries of the United Nations. This can be as simple as wearing the colours of a country's flag, or can be as creative as you wish. Any monetary donations you can kindly make towards this will go towards the school's Courageous Advocacy programme.

We look forward to seeing all of the ways in which the different countries are represented, highlighting how SMA is also an inclusive community built through many cultures and backgrounds.

Kind Regards

Mr Feeley



















